The NCCRA has been informed that North Carolina along with South Carolina will be undergoing a prepayment audit on 45% of all 93798 charges for the next 6 months beginning in December.  Medical Records will be audited for documentation of physician supervision and documentation of medical necessity to support continuous ECG monitoring.  It is essential that you have good communication with your Corporate Compliance and billing departments.  Apparently, results of the probe audit conducted by CMS several months ago revealed an 82% failure rate in NC and 98% failure rate in SC.  Part of the reason may have been that requested documentation of supervision was provided with the requested set of medical records and not provided with each individual medical record.   When, not if, you are audited please provide documentation of physician supervision with each individual medical record.  Phil Porte and Karen Lui are aware of the audit and are monitoring the situation along with our state MAC committee.
